
Dear Cabinet Secretary,  

 

 

For my report I am happy to inform that all Zone Chairs are planning/doing their meeting. 
The district is excelling in our membership and report goals. In addition I am visiting clubs 
and attending their activities. I also attended COG meeting. In the near future I plan to 
attend Qcenter training.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kedar Timalsina  

1st VDG  

 


